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Comments: Hello,

 

I do not support the expansion of wilderness area in the Challis Salmon National forest area. I believe such

expansion limits recreational use and would hurt surrounding towns, communities and tourism. Please do not

allow more land to be designated as Wilderness in the Sawtooths, Challis or Salmon Forests.  Thank you for your

time. 


